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Meeting of the Design Committee 

July 20, 2022 
 
Committee Members Present:  Chair Barbara Clubb, Jill Grennan, and Cathy Rakowski 
Also Present:  Emily Porter, Director, Mike McTavish and Elizabeth Keppler, from Dewberry 
Absent: Beth Murbach, Nancy McKay 
 
Mrs. Clubb called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m. 
 
Ms. Keppler presented the most recent draft of the 3D renderings for the renovation project.  
The committee went through each room and answered questions for the design team 
especially regarding electrical. 
 
The committee requested that the TV monitor be placed in the farthest study room from the 
desk, as well as a cabinet be built to surround the washer/dryer.  Otherwise, the renderings 
were correct.  
 
Mr. McTavish explained ADA code for lighting requiring that all lights be dimmable.  The 
committee agreed that reusing the existing lighting won’t work as well as new ceiling panel LED 
lighting.  They also discussed options for acoustic panels and/or acoustic lighting for the teen 
department.  Mrs. McKay asked to see some seating options that would allow for flexible 
lounge seating. 
 
Ms. Keppler explained that the construction documents are just about ready.  The shelf movers 
could be here as early as November depending on their schedule. 
 
Mrs. Grennan made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded, and the committee 
adjourned at 11:08 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Emily Porter, Director 
 

 


